
I respectfully submit these comments: 

Current U.S. laws make it difficult for students, scholars and the general public to hear and study 
our national recorded legacy, and, as they the laws stand, they obstruct preserving these 
recordings. 

I urge you to support strong and effective copyright to protect legitimate interests of creators, but 
also to change our laws so that copyright should not be used to lock up our history. 

Thank You, 

Alison Stankrauff 
Archivist and Assistant Librarian 
Franklin D. Schurz Library 
Indiana University South Bend 
P.O. Box 7111 
South Bend, Indiana  46634 
(574) 520-4392 
astankra@iusb.edu 
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